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HB 4080 would create a permanent funding mechanism for agriculture businesses to 

pay for “county trappers” to kill native wildlife.  Even worse, it would institutionalize 

Wildlife Services into Oregon law.  This means the same rogue federal agency 

responsible for poisoning people and pets with cyanide would have easy access to 

more dollars to kill coyotes, foxes, black bears, raccoons and cougars.  This is not 

aligned with Oregon’s values and I wholeheartedly oppose this bill. 


